
May 24, 2018 
Town Lands Committee Meeting 
Public Safety Building  
 
In Attendance: Brian Lenzi, Phil Boodey, John Janelle, Dan Ayer, Tim Puls, Charlie Tathams 

Meeting start time – 19:10 

Finalize meeting minutes from 5/9/2018 meeting. Minutes approved by consensus of the board.  

Tamposi Discussion  

• Conservation Easement Deed is held by the Society for the Protection of New Hampshire Forest 

(SPNHF) 

• What are the requirements to conduct assessments of the property?  

• Does SPNHF need to be contacted prior assessment activity?  

• Who has the authority to determine what can be done on the property?  

• Town of Barrington owns the land.  

• What type of land monitoring does SPNHF do? How often? Is it paid for? By who?  

• Town previously paid John Wallace to monitor?  

• There is a trail to the Atlantic White Cedar bogs through the land.  

• Is the monitoring information or results made available to the public? If yes, how can the results 

be attained?  

• This committee felt it is a good idea to speak w/ John Wallace about Tamposi site and the 

monitoring that he has done.  

o Invite to next meeting 

o Brian Lenzi will contact.  

Property along Tolend Road  

• There is a housing development in this area that has a piece of property that is considered open 

land. Discussion that this land is owned by the Town of Barrington.  

Long-term idea is to work with UNH professors and students to development independent study 

opportunities for forest / land assessments  

Need a new meeting location  

• Early Childhood Learning Center (ECLC)  

• Dan Ayers offered the use of his shop  

• Library  

• Elementary School  

Open Topics:  

• A long-term idea by the committee is to look into opening a Capital Reserve Fund to house any 

monies earned through various land management strategies.  

Next Meeting will be June 6, 2018 at Dan Ayers shop. Agreed to by consensus of the board.  



End of meeting by “consensus of the board” at 20:30 


